Bids and Awards Committee

NOTICE OF AWARD
July 7, 2016

MS. JHEWELLE MERCADO

Authorized Representative

AC Connection Corp.

Suite 916 Cityland Condominium, Pasong Tamo,
Makati City Metro Manila

Tel: 998-9108/833-6438

Dear Ms. Mercado:

We are pleased to inform you that the contract for the “Supply and Delivery of 30 Pcs. of Genuine HP
Toner Cartridge CF283A Black” has been awarded to your company in the amount of Fifty Nine
Thousand Seven Hundred Pesos (Php 59,700.00).

Based on the evaluation of your submitted documents, the Bids and Awards Committee finds your price
proposal as the Lowest Calculated and Responsive Bid for the said project.

Very truly yours,

A

GERARDO F. DEL RDSARIO
Director, HRAD
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